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Ambassador Michèle Taylor


@USAmbHRC

·
Oct 22
We are deeply concerned by the Israel Commission of Inquiry’s one-sided report, which contributes to the polarization of the situation & does not advance prospects for peace.
196
93
507

[image: https://pbs.twimg.com/profile_images/1497578392316788737/T1O8qP50_bigger.jpg]


Ambassador Michèle Taylor


@USAmbHRC

·
Oct 22
The COI’s open-ended nature & vague scope, along with the antisemitic remarks made by a member of the Commission, further demonstrate the disproportionate, biased treatment of Israel at the HRC.
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